
Faculty Development Program (FDP) entitled Current Advancements in Artificial Intelligence, 

Machine Learning, and Data Science, during June 16-25, 2025 (Online Mode) 

 

Respected Esteemed Sir/Madam. 

Warm Greetings from Department of Mathematics... 

 

 

Respected Esteemed Sir/Madam. 

Warm Greetings from Department of Mathematics... 

 

We are pleased to inform you all that department of Mathematics, JIIT is organizing a Faculty Development 

Program (FDP) entitled Current Advancements in Artificial Intelligence, Machine Learning, and Data 

Science, during June 16-25, 2025 (Online Mode) in collaboration with Electronics & ICT Academy (Ministry 

of Electronics & Information Technology, GoI, New Delhi), National Institute of Technology Warangal. This 

FDP has been planned to address emerging academic and research themes based on Artificial Intelligence, 

Machine Learning, and Data Science and aims to enhance the pedagogical and research capabilities of 

faculty members and research scholars. This FDP is designed to equip educators and researchers with 

cutting-edge knowledge and practical skills in rapidly evolving fields. As AI and data-driven technologies 

increasingly reshape industries, it is essential for faculty members to stay updated with the latest 

algorithms, tools, and applications. This FDP emphasizes emerging trends such as generative AI, machine 

learning and big data analytics, while also addressing ethical considerations and real-world use cases across 

healthcare, finance, education, and more. By fostering interdisciplinary learning and hands-on experience 

with modern platforms and frameworks, the programme aims to enhance teaching quality, promote 

impactful research, and prepare educators to guide students effectively in the era of intelligent systems. 

The whole course is handled by academicians 

and industry experts. 

 

Program Details: 

 

· Mode: Online 

 

· Dates: June 16-25, 2025 

 

Registration Link: 

 

Participants are required to fill the online registration form by clicking 

on the following link: 

 

https://forms.gle/PjyNDSViHhCXbiydA 

 

The FDP brochure is attached for your reference. We kindly request you 

to circulate this FDP details along with brochure among your colleagues, 

department, and organization. 

 

We look forward to your participation in this enriching program! 

 



Respectfully. 
 
With Best regards, 
 
Prof. (Dr.) Alka Tripathi 
 
Head, Department of Mathematics, 
 
Jaypee Institute of Information Technology, Noida 
 


